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October ai, 1961 

Dr. Grote Reber 
C.S.I.R.O. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart. Tas., AUSTRALIA 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

We have received your letter of 2 Oct. 1961. 

There seems to be some mix-up. or something, with the mail service 
since you apparently have not as yet received our letter of. 6 Sept. 
1961 in which results of analyses on 4 of the samples were reported. 
I can find no reson for this unless it was forwarded by surface 
mail instead of our usua1ai.r mail. We reported 5 additional results 
in a letter posted 9 Oct. 1961. 

In Addition to the reasons for delay quoted in these previeus letters, 
we also experienced a slight delay in getting the samples through 
customs. 

Listed below is a summary of the data reported in. the two letters. 

I. I. No. Sample Age in ,rs. bp. 
, 

1-315 2C SIJ(!d{ <100 

1-317 1500 : 150 

1-318 <100 

1-319 <100 

1-320 <100 

1-321 550 -+ 175 

1-322 2350 :!: 150 

1-323 3700 ± 200 

1-324 5220 :!: 110 
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We plan to complete the remaining sample this week. 

We hope that these delays have not inconvenienced yoo. unduly. 

Sincerely yours, 

I.SOTOpr, ~:7J 

i4lt;;:'J~ 
Milton Trautman 
Project Director 
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